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"Visiting St. Louis School /Pui Tak Canossian College "

To provide our Grade 6 students with a more comprehensive understanding of secondary schools,

in addition to organizing a visit to a secondary school in Cheung Chau, we also hope for our students

to have more exposure to other secondary schools. Therefore, we have arranged for our Grade 6

students to visit St. Louis School (for boys) and Canossa College (for girls) on Friday, November 8th.

As the secondary schools can only accommodate students and teachers, we are unable to arrange

for parents to participate. Class teachers will accompany the students on the visit.

Details are as follows:
Date: 8/11/2024
Location: Boys - St. Louis School; Girls - Canossa College.
Time: Depart 12:15 PM, return 4:15 PM (tentative).
Lunch time : 11:25 AM - 12:00 PM.
(School will arrange early lunch delivery. Parents, please send lunch before 11:25 AM. Those going

home for lunch, please return before 12:00 PM.)

Regular classes will proceed as scheduled on that morning, and students are required to wear

their PE uniforms for the event. For any inquiries, please contact Vice Principal Ms Fan.

Note: The self-study class will be canceled for that day.

Mr. Lo Wan Kai (Supervisor)
Ms Kwok Yuen Ki (Principal)

Circular No 87E/24

"Visiting Cheung Chau Government Secondary School"Reply Slip VReRRIp I

I have noted the details of the “"Visiting St. Louis School /Pui Tak Canossian College "circular.
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